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Susan King <killedan@gmail.com> Tue, Jun 12, 2018 at 2:07 PM
To: "Cade, Steven" <SCade@uwilliamskastner.com>

Steve,

First of all, I want to express my appreciation for all you've done for me.

Getting rid of Ann Yela was an enormous breakthrough that made a huge difference in my life,

I sincerely thank you for that.

Now, however, it's time to clear the deck and ask the other cast members in this horrible drama to exit.

By that, I mean for everyone to go away and restore my independence.

Loyd has been my best friend for a number of years, and I believe that you were unfair to him at our last meeting.

If he was somewhat emotional, he had every right to be, as he's been involved in this non-stop nightmare ever since its
inception.

In my email to you when I requested a meeting, I said I'd like to revoke the Trust.

You seemed to completely avoid that entire topic during our meeting.

Because of the continued mishandling of my affairs by Allen Trust, my mortgage payments are 3-4 months in arrears. I receive
calls from the lender (Wells Fargo) every month.

There is no longer any cash available on my True Link card, and a known thief is still living in my house. After discovering all of
the items that have gone missing, I looked online and I found the tenant's very impressive rap sheet on the Internet. I now
understand why she has a habit of spelling her name in various different ways.

I am not cognitively impaired, nor do I need a guardian. I've been taking very good care of myself for the past year and a half.
As a result, I am currently healthier than I have ever been in the past, and my physician, Dr. Joseph Parent MD, can verify this.

I am also not financially incapable, though I understand why certain people might have a vested interest in labeling me as
such.

Finally, if you are either unwilling or incapable of correcting this fiasco, I'll look into finding someone who can.
Yours truly,

Susan M. King




